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[bookmark: _GoBack]PROGRESS REPORT INSTRUCTIONS FOR A GRANT
GENERAL GUIDELINES and PURPOSE OF REPORT:
Your progress report to the USSF Foundation, which must be submitted electronically, serves several purposes: 
Accountability - The US Synchronized Swimming Foundation, under it’s tax-exempt status, must be able to demonstrate to the IRS that grant funds have been spent in accordance with the charitable purpose for which they were provided.  Many of our Donors also require regular reports. 
Evaluation:  The Foundation needs to measure how successful its grants are in enhancing Synchronized Swimming throughout the United States. 
Funding:  If your program or project has enhanced the Synchronized Swimming Community (as we certainly hope it has), the Foundation needs the data you supply in your report to get additional funding.  If for whatever reason, the outcomes desired are not achieved, we also need to be able to explain to our Donors why, so we can approach them again at a later time for funding. 
Content and Format of Report:  Since this is an interim report, we are looking an update on your project’s progress. Additional pages of details regarding your Grant are encouraged.  Appropriate supporting data should be attached along with a current Financial Report. 
Please incorporate answers to these questions into your narrative, along with any additional questions you wish to pose.  Where appropriate, support answers with quantitative data.  Relate your answers to the original evaluation criteria as laid out in your original project proposal.
1. What factors affecting the project have changed since the beginning of the grant period, and how have any such changes affected the project?
2. What have been the project’s shortfalls?  What unanticipated problems have you encountered in carrying out the project, and how are you managing these problems? 
3. If your project is continuing, what are the ongoing plans?

Please e-mail the completed your Interim Progress and Financial reports to the USSSF Secretary:
usssfsecretary@gmail.com


This report is due no later than March 1.
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